March 9th 19 29 John L. Griffith, Commissioner of Athletics, 9 North Michigan St., Chicago, Ill. Dear Maj. Griffith: This will acknowledge receipt of your favor of the 1st inst, offering to publish the proceedings of the Basket Ball Coaches Association. It is very nice of you to do this and I assure you that every member of the association will appreciate it. I certainly do not know of any of the men who would object to it. I am writing Coach Schabbinger although I imagine that you have written him as well, but I am sending a carbon copy of your letter to Schabbinger with the suggestion that we eccept your kind invitation. Very cordially yours, Director. FCA: IH